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Friday 24th January 2020. 

 
Class 2 and 3 (Years 3-6) 

Trip to Alnwick Playhouse Monday 3rd February 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
 
As many of you will know, Alnwick Playhouse has been totally re-designed and is now home to 
more art exhibition space and the local library. 
 
We are extremely fortunate to have a famous artist in our midst! Helen Fay (Tabitha’s Mum) and 
we will be visiting her exhibition currently being held at Alnwick Playhouse. 
https://www.alnwickplayhouse.co.uk/event/helen-fay-solo-exhibition/.  
Helen has kindly offered to take the children around the exhibition personally so that we can really 
appreciate and learn from her art. 
 
While we are there, we will also be taking a tour around the Playhouse and also visiting the newly 
situated library and having a session in the library. 
 
We intend to have lessons at school in the morning, attend Willowburn for swimming as usual but  
will be picked up after swimming and dropped off at Alnwick Playhouse. Afterwards, we will be 
collected from the Playhouse, returning to school in time for the usual end of day arrangements. 
 
Please note children are to wear normal school uniform (not PE kit) on this day and bring their 
swimming things as usual. 
 
Rothbury Motors have kindly offered to include the cost of the transport from Willowburn to the 
Playhouse at no charge to school. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Belinda Athey. 
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